Late Comments of the
RMQ Business Practices Subcommittee (BPS)


Upon further review, the RMQ BPS has discovered that there is no Disclaimer provision in either the RMQ Trading Partner Agreement (TPA), or the WGQ TPA.  Therefore the Recommendation to add the new language to the RMQ TPA is meaningless and should be struck.

In addition, an erroneous reference for the RMQ Base Contract to RXQ.6.3 should be revised to RXQ.6.5.

A Redlined version of the Recommendation with these changes is attached:
[bookmark: _GoBack]https://www.naesb.org/pdf4/retail_042616_retail_bps_attachment.docx 






















